
Caring for Our Community
Installation of the new cladding is underway

New fridge and freezer in the kitchen

New flooring, paintwork and colour scheme

REDHS
News

Rebuild Update 
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Urgent Care
is temporarily located at 

40-44 Moore Street, Rochester 

8:30am - 5:00pm

Monday to Friday

Call 0428 358 892 

Works are steadily progressing, with teams of
contractors on site working to complete the rebuild. 

Whilst there is lots of work happening inside the
building, visually, the community can now see some
progress with the black plastic covering the building
being removed and the external cladding installed. 

The program of works in on schedule, for all
services to be back on site for Christmas. We have
a big community celebration planned to welcome
everyone back to REDHS. 


